
2022 Mah Jongg Cards  
Supporting Olam Tikvah Sisterhood 

Olam Tikvah Sisterhood is now taking orders for 2022 Mah Jongg Cards. Based on the 
number of cards sold, the National Mah Jongg League makes a donation to the OT 

Sisterhood. Olam Tikvah Sisterhood supports the synagogue and community.  
 

Anyone can order cards from Sisterhood, so please pass this order form on to all your 
friends, neighbors, and Mah Jongg groups! They don't need to live in Virginia. 

 

Order cards by sending the completed order form below, along with a check to: 

 

Marie Taubman  
Attn: Mah Jongg Cards 

Olam Tikvah Sisterhood  
3800 Glenbrook Road 

Fairfax, VA 22031 
Make checks out to Olam Tikvah Sisterhood  

 
Please direct questions to Marie at sisterhood@olamtikvah.org. These are official 

cards and will be sent to you directly from the National Mah Jongg League. The cards 
are usually sent out in late March/early April. 

---------------------------------------------cut here---please return bottom half only-------------------------------------- 
 

2022 Mah Jongg Card Order Form 
Orders must be received by January 24, 2022   

Please make your check payable to:  Olam Tikvah Sisterhood 

 

Mail to: Marie Taubman, Attn: Mah Jongg Cards  
Olam Tikvah Sisterhood, 3800 Glenbrook Road, Fairfax, VA 22031 
 
Name_____________________________________________________________  

Address   __________________________________________________________                

Phone ______________   Email _______________________________________ 
 
Standard Size Cards @ $9.00 each Number ______ x 9.00  =  $_________  

Large Print Cards @ $10.00 each   Number ______ x 10.00 = $_________ 

       Total Enclosed:    $_________ 

mailto:sisterhood@olamtikvah.org

